
 

Amendment to the City of Mckinney & Focused Advocacy Agreement for 
Legislative & Regulatory Consulting Services 

 
The City of Mckinney and Focused Advocacy, LLC executed an agreement for legislative and 
advocacy consulting services effective on Nov. 1, 2018 (hereinafter “the contract”).  That 
Contract was then subsequently extended under its mutual renewal clause for an additional 
two-year period under the same terms and conditions on Sept. 16, 2020.  We would now like to 
proposal amending the existing agreement to allow for an additional two-year renewal on the 
same terms and conditions as the existing original contract.      
 
The original contract language in Section “3. Renewal” contains an option to renew the 
agreement as restated in full here:  “( At the mutual agreement of both parties, this contract 
may be renewed for one additional 24-month period.” 
 
We would propose the original contract to be amended in Section “3. Renewal” to read as 
follows: 
 
“At the mutual agreement of both parties, this contract may be renewed for two additional 
24-month periods.” 
 


